
A/NE-PK/214 & A/NE-PK/215

We reply to District Lands Office, North

 
1. We understand that no structures can be built without government approval. Our application

includes the two structures; if they are not approved, we will dismantle them immediately.
We also acknowledge that the proposed entrances and exits must pass through government
land, which currently serves as the access road to the village. Other vehicles, besides ours,
also use this road as their access route.

2. As  we  are  currently  in  the  application  stage,  if  approved,  we  will  apply  to  the  Lands
Department  for  a  short  term  waiver.  If  not  approved,  we  will  dismantle  the  relevant
structures.

3. Regarding the unauthorized structures outside the application scope, please have the Lands
Department  send a  separate  letter  to  the respective owners,  notifying them to make the
necessary corrections.
 

tpschan
高亮




